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Recommendations contained in the report of the Senior Advisory Group on rates
of reimbursement to troop-contributing countries and related issues

Statement by the Chairman of the Advisory Committee on Administrative and
Budgetary Questions to the Fifth Committee

(A CAB Q report A/67/749)

Mr. Chairman,

I have the honour to introduce the report of the Advisory Committee on
Administrative and Budgetary Questions on the implementation of the
recommendations of the Senior Advisory Group, which is contained in document
A/67/749.

After having considered the Secretary-General's report, the Advisory Committee
observes that it will be for the General Assembly to pronounce itself on the
recommendations of the Senior Advisory Group. Should the Assembly endorse those
recommendations, the Committee has no objection to the course of action set out in
paragraph 57 of the Secretary-General's report.




